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• The Library Club field trip to Torquay tomorrow is cancelled. We will have a regular lunch time 

meeting instead. 
• Lego Club is today at lunch in the library. 
• Choir is today as usual. 
• Musical theatre also meets today. 
• The Welcome to Gordon Head evening for our incoming Grade 6s has been postponed. Leadership 

students who signed up to help, please stay tuned for our new date.   
• There are 100m and 4 x 100m practices for all grade 6, 7 and 8 boys and girls, today at lunch. 

Please meet Mr. Owen and Ms. Smith in the gym BEFORE you eat your lunch.  
• Boys 6 rugby team (and those grade 7’s who are helping the team out today) please come to Mr. 

Owen's room at nutrition break for uniforms and a chat about rides to their game at Arbutus after 
school today. 

• Congratulations to all of our badminton city finalists!                                                               Our 
athletes represented the school exceptionally well at the tournament held at SMUS after school 
yesterday. In grade 7 doubles, Cole and Mason secured a strong 4th place finish, while Leo and 
Oscar from Grade 6 placed 3rd in their doubles finals. In the Grade 6 girls’ singles final, Treasure 
played a close and competitive match, narrowly falling to Karmela. A huge shoutout to Lucy, who 
took home 1st place in the grade 8 girls’ singles final! Well done all players, your hard work and 
sportsmanship made us proud. Great job Grizzlies! 

 


